From: Meghan Grant < meghan.grant@cbc.ca >

Sent: January 25, 2023 9:08 AM

To: Ezra Levant < Ezra@ezra@ezralevant.com>; ezra levant - rebel news < ezra@rebelnews.com> ; JANET FRENCH < janet.french@cbc.ca>

Subject: CBC request/pandemic prosecutions

Hi Ezra -

My colleagues and I are working on a story about the premier putting pressure on the justice minister in an effort to get covid-related charges dropped, specifically Artur Pawlowski's.

We have an email dated October 25, sent from you to the premier's office following an in-person meeting which took place at the UCP convention days earlier. The email advocates for non-violent Covid-related charges to be stayed or withdrawn and advises the premier on how she could make that happen. The email makes the case for why some charges should be dropped and why the attorney general should intervene.

My questions for you are:

What prompted you to send that email?
What influence do you feel your advocacy has had on these types of cases?
Do you wish to add further comment on these matters?

We plan to publish at noon.

Many thanks,

--

Meghan Grant | CBC Calgary Courts and Crime Reporter | cell: 403-921-0688 | @CBCMeg